
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT  

            MONTHLY MEETING 

July 30, 2024 

 

Meeting called to order at 18:40, by Captain Thorne. 

☒Steve Sanders  ☐Chris Harrington☒Keith Stackhouse ☐Steve McKenney  

☐Cheryl Stackhouse ☐Howard Burnell ☒Chad Nason   ☐Abby Decker  

☐Zach Caron  ☐Zach Franklin ☒Steve Thorne  ☐Kyle Estes 

☐Patrick Mazzillo  ☐Mike Willette ☒Seth Wescott    

 

Old Business 

 

• Info: Accountability SOP has been created.  Accountability tags were passed out to be 

attached to back of helmets.  We will be using the passport system.  Each truck will 

have a passport pad to attach accountability tags. 

• Info: Still having issues with radios.  We will be moving to using three channels with 

new radios.  Primary will remain the same with communication including dispatch.  

Tactical will be used for scene talk around.  East Baldwin channel for traffic 

management. 

• Info: We have received grant radios, but they are awaiting to be programmed and have 

identifier added. 

New Business 

• Info: We will be receiving 4 iPads to go on trucks. 

• Info: Captains will be getting training on NFIRS. 

• Discussion on medical assistance calls. 

• Info: Sebago and Baldwin are the only towns using IAMResponding in Cumberland 

County.  Standish is now using a online system called “FirstDue”. The cost is $11,500 

for first year and installation.  The annual cost in subsequent years would be $8,600 for 

license.  Below is an infographic of the capabilities. 



 

• Discussion: Fire department 

members support moving ahead 

with FirstDue. 

Meeting adjourned at 20:40. Next 

meeting at BCC on August 26, 

2024 at 18:30 

 

 


